Miscellaneous
FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
Notice of Availability of Draft Management Plan

The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission has prepared a draft management plan for the Panama City crayfish (Procambarus econfinae) as part of the proposal to list it as a State-designated Threatened Species pursuant to subsection 68A-27.0012(2), Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.). The Commission requests written comments regarding conservation recommendations and expected economic and social impacts of implementation of the management plan pursuant to subparagraph 68A-27.0012(2)(d)4., F.A.C. Comments may be submitted electronically to pcc_plan@myfwc.com or mailed to David Cook, Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, 620 S. Meridian Street, Mail Station 2A, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1600. Comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m., Friday April 15, 2016.
